
Stay prepared for 
potential outages 
During severe wildfire weather, power may 
need to be turned off in high fire-risk areas. 
This is called a Public Safety Power Shutoff 
(PSPS). PSPS outages are a last resort to 
reduce wildfire risk and keep you safe. 

PG&E, SCE and SDG&E are working to reduce the impact of PSPS outages. 
However, it’s important to be prepared in case one occurs in your area. With the 
Prepare for Power Down website, you can be ready. 

Prepare for Power Down is a partnership between Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), San 
Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E) and Southern California Edison (SCE) and is funded by California 
utility customers under the auspices of the California Public Utilities Commission. All rights reserved. 

Learn more at  
PrepareForPowerDown.com

SCAN HERE

What you’ll find on the website

Programs to help pay for power 
used by your medical equipment

PSPS preparedness tips, checklists 
and videos

Support options for those who 
rely on power for health, safety or 
independence

Local food assistance, rides and 
other support during a PSPS

Education resources to download 
for your community group

http://PrepareForPowerDown.com
https://prepareforpowerdown.com/
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